Public Administration Committee

From:

mark smithe

Sent:

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 8:23 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

shooting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I would like to make my views known to the Committee holding an inquiry into allowing recreational shooting in Western Australia.

As a WA resident, I am strongly PRO recreational hunting of any animals, introduced or otherwise.

I am for it because killing animals reflects the values of our community in 2014.

Opening up WA to recreational shooting will lead to feral animal extinction .

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

mark smithe